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Vern opened the meeting with 9 members present. 
Jerry read the minutes and they were approved. Jim 
also gave a Treasures report of $1024.67 

New Business: Sealing of the tables was discussed again and Vern said he will take care of it. Vern also 
stated that if we get several days of rain the field will be rolled. Supposedly the county will be grading 
the road. It was mentioned that the barricades need gluing and some new zip ties. No action taken. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  True to our philosophy, we do more flying than anything else.  


